To:

Dave Freistroffer, Chair, Faculty Senate
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From:

Gary Hanington, Chair, Academic Standards Committee

Date:

April 9, 2013
Subject:

Non-Traditional Credit Request 
**************************************************************************

The Academic Standards Committee has been asked to approve a request for Non-Traditional credit by a student in the Criminal Justice field.  The documents are attached that he sent to the ASC including the recommendation by Rick Mackey who recommends that he be granted credit for CRJ285 - Special Topics in Criminal Justice which is 3 credits.  Rick is the Criminal Justice Program Advisor.  

The Academic Standards Committee usually agrees with recommendations made by department heads and a vote was taken with this in mind.  Those responding agreed (a majority) with the proposal as it is stated. 
